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Freedom of Information Request 25-102 

ACCC reports of vehicle safety issues due to cracked 
pistons in specified vehicles 
September 2024 

As part of its work administering the Road Vehicle Standards (RVS) legislation, the Department of Infrastructure, 
Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the Arts (the Department) maintains databases of 
reports since 2016 submitted by members of the public, industry and other regulators regarding potential 
vehicle safety issues or alleged non-compliance with RVS legislation. 

This document provides the number of such safety reports received by the Department from the Australian 
Competition & Consumer Commission (the ACCC), for the purpose of being recorded in the Department’s 
databases, in relation to cracked pistons in specified vehicles. 

Table 1: Number of reports from the ACCC, for recording in the Department’s vehicle safety databases of 
potential vehicle safety issues, in relation to cracked pistons for the specified vehicle models manufactured 
between the years 2008 to 2024. 

Model Notifications Received 

Toyota Land Cruiser Prado 0 

Toyota Land Cruiser 0 

Toyota Hilux 0 
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https://www.infrastructure.gov.au/infrastructure-transport-vehicles/vehicles/road-vehicle-standards-laws
https://www.infrastructure.gov.au/infrastructure-transport-vehicles/vehicles/reporting-vehicle-safety-or-non-compliance-issue



